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Comment Submitted:

I appreciate the desire for judicious use of public lands in the development of solar technologies. However, in light of the
wrong-headed recent call to expedite oil and gas developments and applications, we ought not unduly burden (in relation) the
growth of renewable energies installations and technologies. As it stands right now, federal lands administrators are poised to
implicitly prefer polluting, damaging, short-term industries over those that are more sustainable and economically viable over the
long term. Please do not unjustly slow or burden the development of renewable energy on our public lands.


